
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Nov 2012 
Holy Spirit Council 7264 

Knights of Columbus 

Events: 

Nov 11 

Burrito 

Breakfast 

Nov 17 

Tootsie Roll 

Drive 

Dec 1 

Christmas 

Parade 

Dec 2 

Burrito 

Breakfast 

Dec 15 

Christmas 

Party 

Meetings: 

Nov 13  

Business 

Meeting 7:15 

PM 

Nov 27 

Planning 

Meeting 7:00 

PM 

 

To receive your 

newsletter via 

email, please send 

your email address 

to wayne.wienke@ 

yahoo.com 

Weatherford, Texas 

Dear Brother and Sir 

Knights; 

I wish to take this 

opportunity to Thank All of 

the Brother Knights that 

helped to make our “12
th

 

Annual Charity Golf 

Tournament” a success.  

Especially the 

Individuals Brothers that 

worked diligently in the 

weeks preceding the event 

on Hole Sponsors, 

Donations, Raffle Prizes, 

getting Golfers and 

planning Breakfast and 

Lunch.  

If it weren’t for them we 

would not have had a 

success.    

We need to be Very 

Thankful to the individuals 

that maintained the records 

of this event, for it is a 

nightmare of paper work 

that is compiled before, 

during and after the event.  

I also Thank all of our 

Brothers that bought a Hole 

Sponsorship or donated to 

this year’s event.   

We now need to spend 

these funds wisely on the 

Charities we wish to 

support. 

Last month we had 5 

Grand Knights Report 

 Brothers that went to the 

4
th

 Degree 

Exemplification.  They 

are David Yaniko, Gary 

Huddleston, David 

Straka, Adam Mann and 

myself.  The experience is 

one that I am sure we will 

carry with us forever; I 

can only recommend that 

you think seriously about 

joining the 4
th

 degree. 

November is a month 

for Remembrance, 

Patriotism and 

Thankfulness.  We often 

forget that the second day 

of the month is when the 

church asks us to 

remember our loved ones 

that have gone before us 

to the Heavenly 

Kingdom.   

Please in your prayers 

that day also remember 

our Brother Knights that 

have passed away.   

I wish to encourage all 

of you and your families 

to go out and VOTE this 

Election Day November 

6
th

.  It is important for us 

all to strive to have 

elected officials in office 

that are willing to uphold 

the US Constitution along 

with our Catholic 

beliefs and morals.   

Also, this month we 

need to remember to 

give thanks to Our God 

for what we have and 

have received from our 

health to our fortunes.   

I wish you and your 

families a Happy and 

Blessed Thanksgiving. 

On November 10
th

 

the knights will be 

cooking Hot dogs and 

Sausage on a stick for 

the Parish Fall Festival.  

Please stop by and lend 

your support in this 

parish event.   

On Saturday 

November 17
th

 we will 

hold our annual Tootsie 

Roll Drive; we therefore 

need your support 

again.  

We have discussed 

many times at the 

meetings on how this 

can and is a great fund 

raiser. We average 

about $200 an 

individual in the 3 hours 

we stand out on the 

corner. 
Continued to page 3    
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Prayer Intentions 

 

Membership  

If there are any 

changes to your 

address, phone 

number, etc, please 

notify Financial 

Secretary John 

Young at 

john.youngtx@gmail

.com or by calling 

(817) 596-4359 

We ask 

Father 

McGivney 

and St. 

Stephen, Pray 

for us. 

 

At the October Business Meeting, we were asked to remember 
these individuals in our prayers: 

 
Joe Bayer RIP  
Betty Young  
Duane Tallman   
Margie Hitner  
The Holy Father  
Bob Thomas  
Murielle Wright  
Violet Verstraete  
Leo Porter  
Ray Rundle  

Joannie Rapkoch  
Patricia Tracey RIP  
Jan Bateman  
Leona Achtyl     
Sally Wagenback    
Jim & Helen Taafe  
Mallory Evans RIP  
Jami Evans RIP  
Father Casey  

If you have any 
friends or family 
member that you 
believe would be 
a good Knight 
please give their 
name to Dale 
Burchfield, 817-
313-0721 

 

Sunday, Nov 4 will be the 40
th
 and final day of the 40 Days for Life 

Campaign. People in the Fort Worth Diocese, and around the country, have 

been participating in this 24-hour a day event. On day 34 (Oct 28) the 

national coordinators had estimated, based on first-hand reports, 469 babies 

had been saved from abortion. 

40 Days for Life takes a determined, peaceful approach to showing local 

communities the consequences of abortion in their own neighborhoods, for 

their own friends and families. It puts into action a desire to cooperate with 

God in the carrying out of His plan for the end of abortion in America. 

40 Days for Life is a community-based campaign that draws attention to 

the evil of abortion through the use of a three-point program.  

1.Prayer and fasting  

2. Constant vigil 

3. Community outreach 

The 40-day campaign tracks Biblical history, where God used 40-day 

periods to transform individuals, communities … and the entire world. From 

Noah in the flood to Moses on the mountain to the disciples after Christ’s 

resurrection, it is clear that God sees the transformative value of His people 

accepting and meeting a 40-day challenge.  

40 Days for Life Campaign saves 469 babies  

mailto:john.youngtx@gmail.com
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GRAND KNIGHT: 

John W. Achtyl 

R (817) 629-0178 

C (817) 901-6540 

CHAPLAIN: 

Fr. John Casey 

R (817) 596-9585 

C (817) 304-2930 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY: 

John R. Young 

3108 Cimmaron Rd. 

Weatherford, 76087-9152 

R (817) 596-4359 

C (817) 239-7595 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT: 

Norbert E. Stanislav 

R (817) 599-4799 

C (817) 723-9140 

CHANCELLOR: 

Joseph Wright 

R (817) 599-0443 

RECORDER: 

David Straka 

B (202) 501-0631 

C (682) 239-7460 

TREASURER: 

David A Yaniko 

R (817) 441-7960  

C (817) 688-0301 

ADVOCATE: 

Linnet Wetwiska 

R (817) 441-8908 

WARDEN: 

Leonard P Wright 

R (817) 576-9278 

B (817) 293-0292 

C (817) 266-1750 

INSIDE GUARD: 

Daniel Brown 

R (817) 629-3902 

B (817) 935-4574 

C (817) 629-6731 

OUTSIDE GUARD: 

James Nowak 

R (817) 441-9223 

C (817) 946-8574 

ONE YEAR TRUSTEE: 

David C Frye 

R (817) 341-6145 

C (678) 427-8325 

TWO YEAR TRUSTEE: 

Dale Burchfield 

R (817) 596-0113 

C (817) 313-0721 

THREE YEAR TRUSTEE: 

Lawrence Bierschenk 

R (817) 596-8110 

C (817) 597-6032 

LECTURER: 

Robert Tracey 

R (817) 596-8545 

C (817) 613-7680 

 

 

 

 

Grand Knights Report 
Continued from page 1 

So, if we have 20 individuals that day we have a possibility of 

raising $4000; 30 individuals we could possibly raise $6000; with 

very little expense on our part.    

Please mark your calendars and plan on meeting at the club house 

around 8 am that Saturday.   

As always we ask that you encourage others to join the Knights of 

Columbus we have a goal of 9 members ,we have 2 at present; we 

have already met our insurance goal of 3 but do not stop there if 

anyone wants to talk to the insurance agent please let me know or 

contact Terry Peffers @ cell # 817-690-7924. 

Other upcoming events to remember are:   

Burrito Breakfast will be November 11th;  

The Weatherford Christmas Parade is Saturday Dec 1
st
, we will 

need help in passing out candy canes again this year.  Please let us 

know if you can make it.   

Our Christmas Party Saturday December 15
th

, invitations will be 

going out shortly.  Please RSVP for we need a head count for the 

cooks.   

Information on these events will be made available at our 

meetings and in the next few newsletters. 

Brothers we need to keep in mind that we need to be responsible 

Knights and take the “Keep Child Safe Program” in order to work 

parish events or any of our events were children are going to be 

present.  The course is good for a 3 year period, if you need to take 

the course or take a refresher then please contact the parish office to 

see when the next scheduled course will be.  If you are in doubt of 

your status please contact me at 817-629-0178 or 

jlachtyl@yahoo.com. 

We hope to see you at our next 2 meetings, Nov. 13
th

 the 

Business meeting starts at 7:30pm, the Rosary at 7:15 pm; and the 

Nov. 27
th

 our planning meeting starts at 7 pm.   

Please feel free to contact me or come up to me and let me know 

how we are doing as a council.    

Fraternally yours; 

SK John W Achtyl 

Grand Knight 
 



 

 

 12
th

 Annual Knights of Columbus 
Charity Golf Tournament 
Split Rail Golf Course, Aledo, TX  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


